
Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Mr. Hopwood, Executive 

Director, Institute for Public Policy Research (10 June 2025) 

 

On 10 June 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Mr. Graham 

Hopwood, Executive Director, Institute for Public Policy Research (IPPR).  

 

During the meeting, Mr. Hopwood gave a brief introduction of what IPPR is 

and the different projects they are involved in. In addition, the two 

further touched on Namibia Economy as well as the political landscape. 

Ambassador Asazuma briefed Mr. Hopwood on the upcoming Ninth Tokyo 

International Conference on African Development (TICAD 9) slated for August 

2025 in Japan and possible future collaboration. 

 

 
(FLTR) Mr. Hopwood and Ambassador Asazuma 


